
Sandon and Burston PC – Highways Log 
 
All issues reported via the SCC Report IT app.  
 

Issue details SCC Highways 
Reference number 

Date reported SCC updates 

blocked gullies on A51 
by the Dog and Doublet 
pub - ST18 0JD 

4421164 07.01.2025 13.01.2025 SCC 
update - A highways 
officer has assessed 
the site and has 
deemed it not requiring 
safety intervention at 
this time, however a 
work instruction has 
been raised for forward 
planning.  
The report will remain 
on our records and the 
location will be routinely 
inspected for any 
changes in the level of 
risk. 

Missing Reflective 
Strips on both ends and 
both sides of the  
Single Lane Bridge 
(Canal), Sandon Bank, 
B5066 - nearest 
postcode ST18 0DJ 

4442860 
 
4444118 
 
 
 
4448048 

05.06.2025 
 
16.06.2025 
 
28.06.2025 
 
22.07.2025 
 
12.08.2025 

16.06.2025 
We have visited the 
location provided with 
your report but have 
been unable to identify 
any defects that require 
remedial works at this 
time. SCC Closed it on 
system.  
 
Reported again 
16.06.2025 and sent to 
SCC Ward Councillor.  
28.06.2025 - SCC 
updated: 
We have visited the 
location provided with 
your report but have 
been unable to identify 
any defects that require 
remedial works at this 
time. 
 
22.07.2025 reported 
again with photos, 
requesting signage on 
walls of bridge, 
upgrading the reflectors 
in the verge and 
signage at both ends 
advising of pedestrians 
in road or Give way to 
pedestrians signs.  
 
12.08.2025 SCC 
updated The issue that 
you have raised will be 



discussed by 
community 
representatives, led by 
your locally elected 
County Councillor 
Andrew Mynors. This 
review of highway and 
transportation issues in 
your area will be 
conducted on a bi-
annual basis in order to 
establish an agreed 
work programme which 
will be widely publicised 
within the local 
community. 

Overgrown verges 
Burston 

4395242 24.06.2025 
CLOSED 

Reported, then told 
only do these once a 
year 
SCC update: We have 
not yet been able to 
coordinate resources to 
resolve the enquiry you 
raised, due to high 
demand for reactive 
maintenance work 
across our road 
network. 

Bollard knocked over 
on A51/Milwich Road – 
ST18 0DN 

4447285 15.07.2025 
 
29.07.2025 

Reported and included 
a photo of the bollard. 
SCC message: 
The information you 
provided has been 
reviewed and currently, 
the defect does not 
warrant diverting 
resources on an 
emergency basis. 
SCC updated: A 
highways officer has 
assessed the site you 
reported and arranged 
a non-urgent work 
instruction. The 
outcome of the 
assessment means this 
defect does not pose 
an immediate risk to 
public safety. 

 


